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11 March 2014

Mr Anthony Jordan
fyi-request-1453-6d66ef07 @requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Jordan

Official Information Act 1982 — Notification of Time Extension

On 12 February 2014 you asked for the following information under the Official Information Act
1982 (Act):

1.

2.

The date Dr Collier closed his private practice.
Whether Dr Collier's private practice remains closed.
Whether Dr Collier has reopened his private practice, and if so:

a. When that occurred; and
b. Whether Dr Collier is currently working in excess of 20 hours per week.

Whether the private practice Dr Collier operated prior to its’ closure in 2008 was subject
to the same or similar requirements set out in clause 4 of the 2008 Service Schedule for
Clinical Psychiatric Services.

Whether, in the event Dr Collier's private practice has remained closed, he has been
subject to the respective Service Schedules for Clinical Psychiatric Service in the years
2008 to 2013 (inclusive).

ACC needs an extra 10 working days until 25 March 2014 to complete your request as it
necessitates a search through a large quantity of information.

This extension complies with Section 15A of the Act.

Please contact me at jason.tamm@acc.co.nz if you would like to talk about this letter. | will be
happy to answer any questions or, if you have any concerns, work with you to resolve these.
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If you are still not happy, you may make a complaint to the Office of the Ombudsman. You can
call them on 0800 802 602, 9am to 5pm weekdays, or write to:

The Office of the Ombudsman

PO Box 10 152
WELLINGTON 6143

Yours sincerely

Jason Tamm
Senior Advisor, Government Services
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